
     Looking back on 2016 I am 
aware of so many blessing not 
only in my life, but for the 
DOVES Guidance Program! 
Another year, our 9th year will 
begin in 2017! I canôt believe 
that it has been that long since 
God gave me the vision of a 
horse riding ministry for spe-
cial children! 

      So many blessings this 
year; healthy horses, willing 
volunteers, successful fund 
raising events, and all our 
needs to continue our ministry 
met through the grace of our 
Lord. God is Good, all the 
time! 

     Many amazing moments 
have been witnessed this year 
with our kids. Riding their 
horse  without a lead  line, 
moving up to a new horse, 
friendships formed, courage 
gained, confidence found, and 
just simple everyday joys that 
make doing what we do here at 
the DOVES Program worth 
every effort that is put out to 
serve the families that attend  
our program. We are blessed 
beyond words! 

     Looking forward to the new 
year, I pray for new volunteers 
to join our team so that we may 

serve more children and offer 
more days for scheduling. I 
pray for health for myself and 
my faithful volunteer team so 
that we may continue our mis-
sion to serve. I look forward to 
our annual events that bring all 
the families and volunteers 
together for fun and fellow-
ship.  

     I  plan to do a volunteer 
retreat to renew and refresh  

our enthusiasm and build 
bonds within our team.  

     One ministry I have always 
wanted to start for the DOVES 
is a fellowship meeting once a 
month, perhaps that will hap-
pen this year.   

     And so many thanks yous 
need to be said to all the volun-
teers, friends, family and com-
munity that have supported the 
DOVES Guidance Program! 

Where do I start?! First my 
family that have put in their 
blood, sweat and tears to help 
with building, maintenance, 
mentoring and just plain 
moral support  when I needed 
it, and for their input and 
advise. My dearest friend and 
our Board of Director Chris 
Patterson, who has been with 
me from the start of the 
DOVES. She is always there 
to help and to lean on, what a 
blessing! And to all my vol-
unteers, who patiently work 
with the horses and children, 
Susie, Nancy, Anna, Emma, 
Jenna, Rachel, Jacob, Chris, 
Bonnie, Christy, gosh, hope I 
didnôt forget anyone, you all 
know who you are, and you 
all are blessings to me, thank 
you!   

    I have a special thank you 
to Pastor Ron and Kathi their 
belief and support in our 
ministry, their love and pray-
ers are so deeply appreciated!  

    From the bottom of our 
hearts, Thank you all for a 
wonderful year!  

Merry Christmas! 

Gayle & Shannon  

2016ðBlessings & Thank Yous! 

For God so loved the world that He gave His 

only begotten Son, that whoever believes in 

Him should not perish but have everlasting life. 

John 3:16 

 

Founding Fatherõs Day Celebration 2 

Volunteer Up Date 2 

The Rummage Sale 3           

Yes, I would like to help the DOVES 3 

Thank You to our Donors & Sponsors 3 

Ways Family's Can Help 4 

2014 Events We Attended    4 

Chili Cook Off 5 

Up-Coming Events 6 

Inside this issue:  

D
o
v
e
s
 
M
e
s
s
a
g
e

 

T
H

E
 

D
.

O
.

V
.

E
.

S
.

 
G

U
I

D
AN

C
E

 
P

R
O

G
R

A
M

 

Fall/Winter Issue  
November/December 2016 

O
n
 
t
h
e
 
w
i
n
g
s
 
o
f
 
a
 
s
n
o
w
 
w
h
i
t
e
 
d
o
v
e
,
 
H
e
 
s
e
n
t
 
h
i
s
 
p
u
r
e
 
s
w
e
e
t
 
l
o
v
e
 
a
 
s
i
g
n
 
f
o
r
m
 
a
b
o
v
e
,
 
o
n
 
t
h
e
 
w
i
n
g
s
 
o
f
 
a
 
d
o
v
e
.

 

      For we are His workmanship,  

created in Christ Jesus  

for good works, which God  

prepared beforehand that we should  

walk in them. 

Ephesians 2:10 
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Seeôs Candy Fundraising 

DOVES MESSAGE 

We had two very successful Seeôs Candy Fund raisers, one for 
the Easter Holiday and the second one for the  

Christmas season. 

Seeôs offers a great way to make money for non-profits. 

A big thank you for all you participated and sold or bought 
candy for our organization! 

 

Olena is a 18 year old  registered 
American Quarter Horse 

She came to us a year ago and has 
worked in nicely with the DOVES 

Program 

Several kids and our volunteers  

enjoy riding Olena. 

Olena 

DOVES Newest 
Horse 


